
Pipits Weekly 

Update! 
14.3.2019 

This week some children have been interested in the 

book ‘How to make a pizza’. We chatted about making 

pizzas and what toppings are our favourites. On Friday 

we made our own pizzas!    

• We have been having a go at finding our own names and 

then seeing if we can spot the first letters of our 

names. We played a game to see who could hear the 

first sound in their own name.   

• We have loved retelling the story of the Three Little 

Pigs. Some of us have been building houses with the big 

blocks, others have drawn pictures of the characters 

and outside we have played with straw in the wind!   

At Home 

• We thought about the difference 

between letters and numbers and have 

been looking at the children’s names and 

the first letter of their name. When you 

are out and about you can play games of who can spot a 

letter or word- keep an eye out for signs, posters, and 

house names. Can they see any words? What might 

they say?  


